
May 31, 2024
     The Board of Trustees, of the Town of Hayti, South Dakota, met on Friday, May 31, 5:30 
p.m. at the City Office. Members present were Debra Goebel, Jeremy Struckman, Greg 
Biederstedt, and Matt Miller. Absent: Dylan Reuer.
Others attending:
   Chairwoman Debra Goebel called the meeting to order.   
   The Pledge of Allegiance was said.
 Public Comment: 
  Struckman made a motion to approve the agenda; seconded by Miller. All voted in favor, the 
motion carried.
   Rusty Seppanen requested the paving on Wilson Ave. be extended past the 3rd St. and Kiner 
Court Intersection, to include paving past the entrance to his lot. A quote of an additional 
$11,000.00 was obtained. The city would eventually be paving this section of road in the 
future, so decided they would include it since the project is being done now. Biederstedt made 
a motion to approve paving Wilson Ave. to past the entrance on this lot, seconded by 
Struckman. All voted in favor, motion passed.
Parking in the fire lane on the west side of the fire hall (by the park in the ally) has become an 
issue. No parking is posted clearly but people are still parking in this area, blocking emergency 
vehicles from leaving the building. A new sign will be posted saying it is a tow zone. A reminder 
to all residents that parking here is illegal and your vehicle will be towed. 
There being no further business, motion by Miller; seconded by Struckman to adjourn.  All 
voted in favor, the meeting adjourned.
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